
 

Driffield Junior School 
 
 

 
Dear parents/carers 
 
After half term the year 4 children will be learning about habitats and the classification of different 
species of animals.  
 
To help with this learning, we have planned to visit The Deep in Hull.  As well as visiting the attraction 
and going on a tour of the environments, each class will also be taking part in workshops to classify 
one of The Deep’s most famous animals. This is a fantastic opportunity to bring learning to life and 
see and classify animals as we learn about their habitats. We are also fortunate to have such a well-
known and excellent learning centre available to us. 
 
All year 4 children will be visiting The Deep on Wednesday 28th February. 
 
Travel 
 Children should be in their classroom by 8.45am on trip day, so that the bus can leave at 9.00am.  
We expect to be back at school by 3.30pm, so normal home time arrangements will apply.   
Clothing  
Children should wear their normal school uniform. The Deep has requested no high visibility vests be 
worn, as they can agitate the animals. 
Lunch  
A packed lunch is required (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks please), and a backpack to carry their 
lunch would also be helpful. If your child is currently receiving free school meals, they are entitled to a 
free packed lunch for trips. If you would like a packed lunch providing for your child, please indicate 
this on the form.  
Payment  
We are requesting voluntary contributions of £11.00 per child to cover the cost of this trip; this 
includes entrance to The Deep, all activities whilst there and coach travel. There will be no other 
expenses, so children will not need spending money.   
Payment can be made by cash or cheque or via SIMS Agora.  If your child is currently receiving free 
school meals, or has in the past, the cost of this trip can be paid for from our Pupil Premium Fund so 
please indicate this on the form. Unfortunately, if insufficient contributions are received then we will 
be unable to run this trip.  
In order to ascertain whether the trip is financially viable we are asking that consent forms and 
payments be sent in to school by Friday 23rd February.  
 
This is an exciting new trip for Driffield Junior School, and we are confident that the excellent practical 
activities, developing the skills used in lessons, will help create a powerful and enjoyable learning 
experience. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Mr C Tarrant  
Year 4 Co-ordinator 
 
 



Driffield Junior School 
 

Y4 The Deep  
Wednesday 28

th
 February 

 

 
 

Child’s Name……………………………………………………………  Class…………… 
has permission to attend the above visit. 
 
 

 I enclose £11.00 cash or cheque / payment has been made online / pupil premium funding 
(please delete as applicable) 

 
 

 My child is currently receiving free school meals and would like a packed lunch providing     
 

 
 
 
Any known medical conditions…………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
 
Signed…………………………………………….(parent/carer)   Date……………………….. 
 
 
 

PLEASE RETURN BY FRIDAY 23RD FEBRUARY 


